
 
 
 

 
If you have any additional questions, please do reach out to your local STG contact. 

NOTICE: AB5 Demonstration in LA & Long Beach 
Terminals 
 

Dear Business Partner,  
 
There is an AB5 demonstration that is taking place at this moment in LA & Long Beach 
terminals which is impeding drivers to reach some of the terminals. The TTI terminal 
appears to be the most impacted at this time with trucks being turned away due to road 
blocks. Ongoing delays are expected in retrieving and returning containers at least for 
today. We will provide further updates as we monitor this situation closely.  
 
 
For your reference, this article explains what is happening today click here. 
 


